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NOTICE OF A MEETING FOR THE
ELECTION OF CHURCHWARDENS

Parish of St MARY-THE-VIRGIN, GREAT BRICKHILL
A meeting for the election of churchwardens will be held in the church
on the 19th day of May 2022 at 7.30pm

This meeting may be attended by:

1. All persons whose names are entered on the church electoral roll of the parish and
2. All persons resident in the parish whose names are entered on a register of local
government electors by reason of such residence

Signed: Revd John Waller Minister
Dated: 19th April 2022

In this Notice “parish” means an ecclesiastical parish.

Record Keeping
You can destroy this form after the meeting. You do not need to send it to anyone.




